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Good morning
I write today with objec�ons to the new licence applica�on for The New Inn in Amesbury by Mr.
Brindley.
The previous licensee surrendered his licence a�er years of dispute with residents  ,council and the
Police. This was due to excessive noise from live music both outside and inside and customers leaving
the premises in the early hours causing public order situa�ons usually in a very intoxicated state.The
next day the streets were covered in vomit, chewing gum ,cigare�e bu�s and regularly windows
smashed in neighbouring proper�es.
We in fact live in London Road Amesbury and in the early hours of every  Friday,Saturday and Sunday
were regularly woken by noisey drunken louts staggering passed our property figh�ng and screaming
foul abrusive language and also lying in the road! Then in the morning, rubbish, empty glasses, some
of which have been inevitably smashed, vomit and overturned flower pots, has to be cleared up. It
should be noted that since the closure, we have not seen any of this an� social behaviour.
The main problem as I see it is that the council is a contributor to the towns problem. You have
encouraged developers to build private dwellings in the centre of Amesbury. People have moved in
and have had a quiet life disrupted by the night life in Amesbury. Surely, whoever issues the licence for
pubs and clubs to open so late should realise the intolerable living condi�ons these residents have to
suffer in their own homes because of lack of forethought from those in power.
Mr. Brindley was originally quoted as saying he wanted the pub to be a nice family environment
serving good tradi�onal food.
How many families are out un�l 2 a.m. having a meal? The hours and ac�vi�es proposed are iden�cal
to the ones operated by the previous landlord and it is very obvious that if approved by you, the same
situa�on will occur again making the lives of some Amesbury residents unbearable again.
I hope my objec�on is successful and await your reply with interest.
Yours 
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